
 

                              

                                                                                              

AP Task Force                                                                                           January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Sandwell Community School are working with the Department for Education in a valuable project 

which aims to bring key specialist staff into school to help our students improve their health, 
wellbeing and future prospects.  The specialist staff will form the Alternative Provision Taskforce.  

AP Taskforce Specialist support  

SCS students now have access to a range of specialist support including: 

 Mentoring 
 Counselling 
 Support with communication/understanding/relationships 

What do I need to do? 

For your child to have access to the specialist support available, we need your consent (permission).  
Please can you fill in and sign the forms included in this letter and return them to 
Sandwell Community School as soon as you can.  

We have included some information about Frequently Asked Questions in this letter but if you have 

any further questions, please feel free to contact me.  

Thank you, 

Katie Daniel.  

Sandwell Community School 

Email: KDaniel@sandwellcs.org.uk 

Telephone: 07525 80177 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Sandwell Community School  
West Bromwich Campus, Westminster Road, West Bromwich,  

B71 2JN 
  Telephone: 0121-533-5802 

Kevin Morgan - Head Teacher Email: enquiries@sandwellcs.org.uk. www.sandwellcs.org 


